
1 - 5  NOVEMBER 2021
Science Technician Appreciation & Recognition week

#STARweek
STARweek is an opportunity for schools to appreciate and 

recognise the professional support, invaluable knowledge and 

experience that science technicians contribute to your school.

www.starweek.org.au

Sponsored by  

During the week 1 - 5 November 2021 schools across Australia
are encouraged to celebrate the work that science technicians perform 

to support practical science in schools. 

Share stories and images of your school’s science technicians by posting with

#STARweek21

http://www.starweek.org.au/



